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DATE: February 3, 2000 
TO: Blanca Bayo, Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
FROM: Connie S. Kummer, Chief of Electric Regulation, Division 

of Electric & Gas &$ 
RE: Document No. 00241-00 (Undocketed) 3 3  

In response to staff’s request, Tampa Electric Company 
submitted certain customer specific information found in Document 
00241-00 filed on December 7, 1999. As a result of subsequent 
discussions, another approach has been found to satisfy staff’s 
goal and this document may be returned to the company. 
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